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13th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 12 & 13 CPLD trip to the Museum of Childhood, Bethnal Green 

 
A trip to the V&A Museum of Childhood, Bethnal Green has been organised for all students studying BTEC CPLD 
on Monday 10th February 2020. The trip will include free-time to walk around the museum looking at the current 
exhibits and a 45 minute teaching session at 1.00pm, after this we will return. This trip has been organised to 
enhance the learning within the BTEC CPLD qualification and will directly support the work in unit 3 Play and 
Learning.  
 
I will meet students after morning registration at 8.55am in SM3, we will then walk to Cheshunt train station 
where we will catch the train directly from Cheshunt to Cambridge Heath station. We will then walk the short 
distance to the museum. There is a café, toilets and picnic area at the museum. Returning to school, we will walk 
back to Cambridge Heath station and catch a train back to Cheshunt, from there with parent permission (on the 
reply slip at the bottom of this letter) students will be free to make their own way home, or they may walk back 
to school with myself, we aim to be back at school by 3.00pm. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £15.00 (this covers the train tickets and teaching session at the museum) and payment 
must be made via ParentPay by Wednesday 22nd January 2020.  
 
Students will be out of lessons all day and therefore will require a healthy packed lunch (or some money to buy 
lunch at the museum café) and plenty of water. Students are representing Haileybury Turnford and must wear 
professional clothing as they would to school.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this trip or the payment, please feel free to contact me at school. 
ridgewaye@haileyburyturnford.com  
   
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss A Ridgeway 
Teacher of Child Development 
 
Please return tear off slip as soon as possible. 

 
To:  Miss Ridgeway Child Development teacher   RE: Year 12 & 13 Museum of childhood trip 
 
I, the Parent/Carer, give permission for _______________________________________________ to attend the 
Museum of Childhood, Bethnal Green trip on Monday 10th February 2020.  I am aware they will be out of 
lessons/school for a full day and will be returning home at 3.00pm. 
 
If your child has any additional medical concerns we need to be aware of please use the reverse of this slip.   
 
I give consent to my child making their own way home from Cheshunt station at the end of the trip:   YES / NO 
 
I have made the £15.00 payment via ParentPay. 
 
Signed:_________________________________________ Date:______________________ 
 
Parents name:___________________________________ Tel:________________________ 
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